
Dear Senator or Representative XXXXX
SUBJECT: Please Support S1122, protect my fundamental right to make independent health decisions

I encourage you to please Co-Sponsor MA Bill S1122, ‘An Act relative to bodily autonomy and family integrity’. This bill ensures that my and my family’s fundamental rights to making independent health decisions shall not be subverted or infringed upon by governmental forces or private industry.  

No one should be forced to take a protocol against his/her will.  The Nuremberg Code states, “the voluntary consent of the individual is absolutely essential”.  The US Government, however, is increasingly applying coercive pressure against citizens who decline the COVID-19 shot. Punitive measures include threat of loss of employment and non-admission to schools, colleges and sports or concert venues. These discriminatory practices are anti-American and are creating a two-tier society.
                
Measures like these severely impact poor, underserved, or minority families of the Commonwealth who already suffer economic disadvantages and must work one, two, or three jobs, just to make ends meet. Based on the unethical treatment black Americans received during the Tuskegee experiments, minorities are far less likely to take the COVID-19 shot and should not be tracked or discriminated against for that choice. Likewise, any MA citizen should not be discriminated against for any health decision based upon their own unique health circumstances or religious beliefs. Education and employment are the gateways to achievement and economic stability for all, and discriminatory punishment to already disadvantaged or medically harmed people only creates wider disparity gaps and harm us all. 

We, the people of the Commonwealth, represent all races, nationalities, circumstances, and socioeconomic backgrounds. Each of us has an inalienable right to conduct our lives and the lives of our families in dignity, making our personal health decisions based on our highest good, without fear of reprisal from the government or from private businesses. 

Please support Bill S.1122 to ensure health freedom for all of our families of Massachusetts.  Thank you.  


First & Last Name
City, MA

